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Dear parents and carers,

For those of you who have just joined Stapleford Nursery, welcome! For those of you who

are returning, welcome back! We are very excited to begin a new academic year with you

all and look forward to getting to know you and your children more. This term will centre

around building new relationships between the children and the adults, and supporting the

children in becoming comfortable and settled in the new dynamic at Stapleford Nursery.

Our core book for this term is ‘You Choose’ by Pippa Goodhart. Focusing our learning

around this book gives the children the opportunity to explore their communication and

language skills, share their interests and will allow us all to get to know each other. To find

out more detail about the specific areas of learning we will be focusing on, please refer to

the Topic Web document. If you have any questions or concerns at any time please feel

free to contact me on nursery@staplefordprimaryschool.org
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